
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED FORD RIVER TOWNSHIP ZONING ORDINANCE AMENDMENT 

 

The Ford River Township Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing on a proposed 

zoning ordinance amendment for Ford River Township. The amendment is to propose 

enforcement of the zoning ordinance by municipal civil infraction. The purpose of this hearing is 

to accept public comments on the proposed zoning ordinance amendment. The public hearing 

will be held on Wednesday July 2, 2025 at 7:00pm ET at the Ford River Township Hall, 3845 K 

Road, Bark River, MI 49807. After receiving comments, the Planning Commission will convene 

to review and discuss comments received and make recommendations to the Township Board for 

action.  

 

A copy of the proposed zoning ordinance amendment may be viewed on the Ford River 

Township website, www.fordriver.org, or by contacting the Township Supervisor. Individuals 

requesting special accommodation to participate in this meeting should contact the Township 

Supervisor in advance of the meeting. Written comments may be sent to the above address prior 

to the hearing. 

 

 

http://www.fordriver.org/

